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• Today, the LC is excited to welcome author Jonathan Auxier (AUX-EE-AA) to 

Washington. If you have purchased a book, remember to stop by the LC at the 

beginning of 9th period to get your book autographed. Questions? See us at the  

LC Circulation Desk. 

 

• Attention Wildcats, especially those with hidden talents! Auditions for our annual 

Student Talent show are coming quickly. Join us after school on Wednesday, May 

7th, to showcase your talent. Maybe you sing, juggle, dance... or amaze your friends 

and family with magic tricks...whatever the talent, we went you to be in our show on 

the second to last day of the school year. Click on the talent show box on the WJHS 

webpage, or visit Ms. Bergantino in room 236 for more information about the Student 

Talent Show! 

 

• A message from our Service Matters volunteer organization: The Park Clean Up at 

Kendall Park, originally scheduled for today after school, has been postponed due to 

the soggy weather. Stay tuned for updates on when this awesome event will be 

rescheduled. 

 

• Today marks the first day of Asian American & Pacific Islander Month, and Diversity 

Club's trivia competition officially begins! Here is your first question: "What country’s 

national flower is the cherry blossom?" 

 

If you know the answer, stop by Mr. Panega's office and share the answer. If you are 

correct, you will be entered into a raffle for some amazing prizes! 


